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PPMA Appoints New Member to Board of Directors
The Professional Pest Management Alliance (PPMA) board welcomes Ben Walker, President of
Gregory Pest Solutions

FAIRFAX, VA (May 16, 2019) — The Professional Pest Management Alliance (PPMA), which serves as the
consumer education and marketing arm of the National Pest Management Association (NPMA), today
announced the appointment of Ben Walker of Gregory Pest Solutions, Greenville, S.C., to its board of
directors. The PPMA board of directors, comprised of representatives from various pest management
companies, is committed to supporting PPMA’s mission of protecting public health, food and property
and increasing consumer awareness of the value of professional pest control services.

“We are thrilled to welcome Ben to the PPMA Board of Directors, as he is a seasoned professional that
will help further our mission to grow, protect, promote and defend our incredible industry,” said PPMA
Chairman Bobby Jenkins. “Gregory Pest Solutions has been an integral PPMA member for many years,
and Ben’s leadership and presence will be an invaluable addition to our board.”

Walker has been a longtime leader in the pest control industry, previously serving as President of the
South Carolina Pest Control Association, Director for the National Pest Management Association
(NPMA), and Vice Chair for Copesan Services, among other positions. He has been with Gregory Pest
Solutions since 1997 and has served as president since 2005. During his tenure, he has helped Gregory
to grow into one of the largest pest control companies in the country, offering services throughout the
entire Southeastern and Mid-Atlantic regions of the United States.

“Gregory Pest Solutions is committed to growing and supporting the pest control industry,” said Walker.
“I am so grateful for the opportunity to continue to help guide and improve the image of our industry in
my new role as a member of the PPMA board of directors.”

For more information about PPMA, please visit NPMAPestWorld.org/PPMA or PPMAMainframe.org.
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About the Professional Pest Management Alliance

The PPMA was founded in 1997 to defend, protect and grow the pest management industry. As the
voice of the professional pest management industry, PPMA continues to proactively provide the public
with information on the value of professional pest management through its media relations, public
service announcement, advertising and online communications programs it conducts on behalf of the



National Pest Management Association. For more information, please visit PPMAMainframe.org or
NPMAPestWorld.org/PPMA.

About the National Pest Management Association

The NPMA, a non-profit organization with more than 5,500 members, was established in 1933 to support
the pest management industry's commitment to the protection of public health, food and property from
the diseases and dangers of pests. For more information, visit PestWorld.org or follow @PestWorld

on Facebook, Twitter, Pinterest and YouTube.




